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PRESIDENTS ELEMENTARY FAMILY NEWS
Thank You Veterans!

Hello Panther
Families!

Our character trait
focus for November

is gratitude-
choosing to notice

and appreciate things in life, others and our
world.

Gratitude is a choice that we get to make over
and over again on how we see things and what

we focus on. We can choose to feel grateful even
for tough or challenging things in our life. Over

the course of the month, we will talk about
amazing people who demonstrate gratitude in
various ways. We will talk about what we are

grateful for in ourselves and in others. And we
will even find Gratitude in some things we

wouldn’t expect to be thankful for!​

Home Activity Idea: Create a Family Gratitude Jar
Choose an empty jar to decorate and then put words or sentences in

that state what you are grateful for weekly or daily.

Thanks for sharing your kids with us!

Jamie Miller
Presidents Principal



You are Invited!!! Veterans Day Assembly!

Please join us for our Veterans Day Assembly in the Gym
on Nov. 9th at 9:20am!!!

Families can enter the building at 9:10am.

Thank you to all of our Veterans!

Check
Lost &
Found!

-Items will be donated 11/3

Book Fair is this Week
Students with money in ewallet can shop at lunch time

Book Fair is open after school during conferences
Open until 4 Wednesday

Open Thursday 1-5pm & 5:30-6:30

Native American Heritage Month!
Every November we celebrate Native American Heritage Month by
learning about Indigenous people from the past and present. We honor
their history by exposing our students to authentic traditions and
stories.

Click here to know whose land you are on any time.

Reminders/Info:
Please use Skyward to excuse your student when needed or

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/presidentselemsch
https://land.codeforanchorage.org/


call the Attendance line at 360-618-6241
School Pictures should be sent home soon, hoping to get them
from Firefly Thursday
Spring SBA/WCAS/WA-AIM Data from 2023 is now available
in the portfolio section of Family Access
12:40PM Dismissal on Nov 1st & 2nd
12:25 Dismissal on Nov. 3rd
Picture Retake Day is Nov 8th
No School November 10th - Happy Veterans Day
12:40PM Dismissal on Nov. 22nd
No School November 23rd & November 24th
November 24th is Native American Heritage Day!

Our PTA Needs YOU!

We hope to see you at our
next PTA Meeting!
November 28th at 6:00PM in
the Presidents Library or
​via Zoom!

Presidents Spirit Wear

Click here to order your
Presidents Spirit Wear for
Fridays! Support the PTA!

Thank you for Donating to our Alternative
Fundraiser!

https://asd-wednet.zoom.us/j/4782898420
https://presidents2022.itemorder.com/shop/sale/


With your help we raised over $5,000! Students that brought in
the most money individually got to silly string Mrs. Miller during
lunch.
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